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Mayor Karen Pensabene 
c/- Strathfield Council 
PO Box 120 
STRATHFIELD NSW 2135 

 
 
1 August 2023 
 
Dear Mayor Pensabene, 
 
RE: NOTIFICATION OF ACU STRATHFIELD OPEN DAY 2023 

 

In accordance with A5 (B)(iv)(2) of the judgement issued by the NSW Land and Environment Court on 18 
November 2014; 
 

If an event is proposed to be held on the campus on an occasional basis by the Proponent or another 
group, for educational or ecclesiastical purpose, and the event will generate a greater Campus 
population than the number of available on-site car parking spaces, the Proponent must notify the 
Council no later than 14 days prior to the event. 

 

The Australian Catholic University notifies the Strathfield Council of their intent to hold the annual ACU Strathfield Open Day on 
Saturday 9 September 2023 between 10:00am and 2:00pm. The Open Day is for prospective students to attend the campus. 

 

ACU expects that a number of attendees will park in the surrounding streets during the above hours, although they will also be 
advised that parking is available in our aboveground and underground car park. 

  

Further details of the ACU Strathfield Open Day can be found at www.acu.edu.au/openday 

 
 

Kind regards, 

 
   Paul Campbell 
   Deputy Chief Operating Officer and Director, Campus Leadership 
 

http://www.acu.edu.au/openday
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